
 
 

 

 

 

 

February 7, 2022 
 
 
 

Stakes - with white and green colored ribbons – have been placed to signify the location 
of the future cleanout services for the Mistys Run Sewer Extension project. If the location 
needs to be revised please contact Brenda Oropeza and Jason Cherian by Friday, Feb. 
11, 2022. 

City of Fort Worth Project Manager Brenda Oropeza 

 Brenda.Oropeza@FortWorthTexas.gov 

 817-392-8271 

 

Jaison Cherian/Reyes Group/contractor 

 jcherian@reyesgroup.com 

 469-837-6054 

 

Please do not remove these stakes. They have been placed and recorded by GPS. If you 
need the stakes removed please contact Jaison Cherian. 

If construction is occurring in front of your mailbox, the City of Fort Worth will provide a 
temporary mailbox either across the road or at a location that is easily accessible for the 
mail service as well as the resident. 

If Mistys Run residents have questions, call Jaison Cherian 469-837-6054 or Trey 
Decker/Reyes Group at 214-406-8490.  
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